
1

Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Borgh, Bill: [Bill.Borgh@conocophillips.com]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 1:04 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Dennis Dettloff
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; 

jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Paula M. Sime
Subject: RE: RO0000058, 3420 35th Avenue, Oakland

Per your directive, our firm that manages the monitoring and sampling (TRC, Inc.) will coordinate the sampling dates with 
the ExxonMobil team. 
 

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2008 12:52 PM 

To: Borgh, Bill:; Dennis Dettloff 

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Paula M. Sime 
Subject: RO0000058, 3420 35th Avenue, Oakland 

Dear Mr. Borgh, 

  Attached is our directive letter dated 2008-06-20 for your subject site. 

Thank you, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged 

material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments 
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